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City of Edmonton – Metro Line Light Rail Transit (NAIT to Blatchford) Extension  
April 20, 2020 
 
The City of Edmonton has selected PCL Construction Management Inc. to provide Construction 
Management services for the Metro Line Light Rail Transit (NAIT to Blatchford) Extension 
project.  
 
The Request for Proposals (RFP) to provide Construction Management services for the project 
closed on October 30, 2019. The City of Edmonton’s Evaluation Committee evaluated three 
shortlisted teams before selecting PCL Construction Management Inc. to deliver the project.  
 
With the agreement finalized, PCL Construction Management Inc. is now providing 
preconstruction services to the City of Edmonton. Construction is scheduled to begin in summer 
2020, with completion anticipated by 2024-25. 

 
The COVID-19 situation continues to evolve and many businesses and industries are feeling its 
effect. We also recognize the current market conditions and labour force availability are 
challenging and some projects may experience schedule impacts. In the short term our projects 
are challenged by COVID-19, but we are currently working to keep the Metro NW LRT 
Expansion project moving forward as robust and healthy infrastructure is critical to a safe, stable 
and healthy Edmonton. We are continuing to work with all of our industry partners to understand 
those impacts and address them accordingly. We will continue to monitor this situation and will 
take our direction from Alberta’s Chief Medical Officer of Health in an effort to contain the 
spread of COVID-19. These are challenging times; we are committed to working with our 
industry partners to address this challenge together. 
 

Industry inquiries should be directed to: 
 

Contact Person: Igor Pospeshin, Senior Buyer 



igor.pospeshin@edmonton.ca 

 
LRT inquiries from the public may be directed to: 

● Email: ​lrtprojects@edmonton.ca​ or call: (780) 496-4874; 
● edmonton.ca/metronw 

 
 

mailto:lrtprojects@edmonton.ca
https://www.edmonton.ca/projects_plans/transit/nw-lrt.aspx

